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DATE: SEPTEMBER 30, 2015

FROM: LINDA R. DORRELL ~ ~‘

TO BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

SUBJECT: BID RECOMMENDATION FOR PARK AND RECREATION EQUIPMENT AND
FURNISHINGS

IT IS THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE TULSA COUNTY PURCHASING DEPARTMENT AND TULSA
COUNTY PARK DEPARTMENT TO AWARD THE BID FOR PARK AND RECREATION EQUIPMENT AND
FURNISHINGS TO THE FOLLOWING VENDOR:

NOAH’S PARK & PLAYGROUNDS, LLC.

THERE WERE TWO OTHER BIDS WITH A HIGHER PERCENTAGE DISCOUNT. THOSE BIDS ARE
REJECTED DUE TO NOT MEETING THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE CONDITIONS AND SPECIFICATIONS
OF THE BID. THEREFORE, NOAH’S PARK AND PLAYGROUNDS, LLC. IS THE BEST BID RECEIVED.

THIS BID IS GOOD FOR A ONE (1) YEAR PERIOD BEGINNING OCTOBER 15, 2015 THROUGH
OCTOBER 14, 2016.

THIS RECOMMENDATION IS RESPECTFULLY SUBMITfED FOR YOUR APPROVAL.
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Memorandum
To Susan

flunz Michael Woody

cc Richard Bales

Date: ~30f2015

Re: Park Furnishings Bid

I have reviewed the bid for Park Furnishings and recommend the bid award go to Noah’s Park and
Playground P.O. Box 7987 Edmond, OK 73083. At 5% off Webooat list pricing they were the lowest
and best bid received.

Thank you.


